
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD NEWS AT  
FIRST ENGLISH 
LUTHERAN CHURCH 
| NOVEMBER 2024 | 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

ZION PARTNERSHIP 

Our two congregation's Executive 
committees are working on a 
Partnership Agreement which will 
take us to the next step of sharing 
full time pastoral care.  The 
temporary agreement we have will 
be in place until the end of the 
year.  Please pray for these 
leaders.   

has resumed and we are in need of 
volunteer instructors.  The curriculum is 
provided.   

There are 40-70 participants.  They are busy 
working on a song for special music this 
month and the Christmas Program to be 
held in December. 

NEW  MEMBER  SUNDAY: 
We welcomed new members to First 
English on Sunday November 
10.  Welcome Becky Herringer, Stacey 
Hennings and Pete, Carmen, Joey and 
Evelyn Zupfer.  We are so glad to have you 
in our family of faith. 

STEWARDSHIP 
EMPHASIS 

Time for our congregation to think 
about how it provides volunteer 
and financial support to First 
English Lutheran Church.  Trust 
steadily, hope unswervingly, love 
extravagantly, and the best of 
these is love.  All three can be 
demonstrated by your giving 
financially and with your time and 
talents. 


